From:
To:
A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Comments on Road Widening Date: 03 April 2022 18:55:23

Dear Planning Inspectors,

The fact that the government is once again trying to carve a highway through England's most important prehistoric landscape is nothing short of criminal. The loss of nationally important archeology would be an act of sheer vandalism. It is also widely accepted that when roads are widened, traffic increases, so there is also increased environmental damage to consider, as well as the fact that widening the road will not solve the problem that it is being suggested for.

I hope that you will decisively reject this plan, and make it clear to the government that this is not an acceptable solution.

Thank you,

Laurence Cox

